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Brussels, 3 December 2021

Draft minutes
of the EUGC committee meeting on 19 October 2021, 12h30,
I Ramo Verdee, Rue de Toulouse 46, 1040 Bruxelles
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In attendance: Christian EHLERS, Chantal JACQUES, Victoria PAGADIGORRIA,
Emilio RODRIGUEZ, Filip VERCRUYSSE,
Excused Peter BAADER

1. Next committee meeting

The next committee meeting will take place on 25 January 2022 in the restaurant “ll
Ramo Verdee”, Rue de Toulouse 46, 1040 Brussels.

The general assembly has been scheduled for 17 February 2022 in the same
restaurant

2. Golfing programme 2022 (state-of-play)

» Club championship
The committee decided that the 2022 club championship (first category)
would be played from front tees. Scores will be limited to “double par”. These
decisions were taken to avoid undue delays as in 2021.
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» Challenge Brussels/Luxembourg
The Luxembourg and Brussels clubs will endeavour to play the annual
challenge on 9 May in Chateau d’Ardenne (to be confirmed)

» Golfing weekends
Corona virus permitting, the club will return to Le Touquet from 11 to 13
March 2022.

Committee members proposed to travel to Vittel/France in autumn.

>  Wimereux
The former CORA Cup, which is now called Michel-BONDEL-Cup, will take
place from 1 to 3 April 2022 in Wimereux.

3. Membership fee 2022

The membership fee will not be increased. It remains at EUR 68. The committee still
awaits the proposal for the renewal of the arrangement with Pierpont.

4. Membership situation

On 19 October the EUGC had 172 members.

5. Slow play

Review of the situation
(This item should be discussed in the presence of Peter BAADER)

6. AFGOLF competitions

» Ladies’ Championship
Our member Zhaohong MENG won the final in the 3 category.
Congratulations!
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» Men’s Cup
In category 2, the EUGC won 5" place with 30 teams participating.

[C. E.: In 2022 the European Tour, soon to become DP World Tour, will return
to Belgium: The SOUDAL OPEN will be staged from 12 to 15 May in the
Rinkven International Golf Club.]

» Women'’s golf (GLF PWR)
The EUGC supports the AFGOLF initiative aiming at recruiting more lady
golfers (https://afgolf.be/glf-pwr-lafgolf-sengage-pour-plus-de-femmes-dans-

le-sport/ )

» Challenge de Printemps Seniors
In 2022 the EUGC will again participate in this competition if it can take place.

7. Diamond prize for a hole-in-one

The diamond ring, prize for a hole-in-one, should be presented at the “Prix du Club”
by the sponsor. To win you must play the hole-in-one during an official EUGC
competition in 2022, for which our club is exclusively responsible. Only paid-up
members can participate. In case more than one hole-in-one occurs during the same
event the winner will be determined by draw.

8. Promotional material
» The committee ordered new golf balls (Vice Pro +) with the club logo.

» The committee will look into the possibility to order caps and towels with the
name and logo of the club.

9. Miscellaneous
The Prix du Club will be played as a Chapman competition.

During the prize giving of the Prix du Club drinks and finger food will be offered.

Christian EHLERS
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